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Our Eureka Express is turning 40!
The committee invites vou all to a Celebratory

Community Luncheon

Sunday 5% April é@

11.30 am at

Pot- luc@ Food Lunch

You are all invited to come along and meet and greet your neighbours,
both new and long established.

All welcome, including children. Do come along and enjoy a convivial
afternoon in your hall

Entertainment to follow lunch.

WWW.eurekaexpress.co.nz editor@eurekaexpress.co.nz



EDITORIAL

After sitting back for a good number of years now enjoying the interesting Editorials = = - v _,,
provided by committee members, and then all of you obliging, local folk in recent years, I

thought I should step up again and give you a potted history of our Express over the last 40

years.

40 Years! Who would have imagined! It certainly doesn’t seem that long since Eureka Road
resident, Paula Trigg mooted the idea of a monthly community newsletter and called an
inaugural open meeting on March 13®, 1980. 13 Residents attended that meeting and as a
result the Eureka Express was founded by a small but keen committee of workers, willing
distributors, news gatherers and printing staff.

The Hall Committee and the Cull Cow Committee immediately made donations to get things
started. The local School was ‘on board’ and offered the use of its old gestetner in the school
library. For 12 years we cranked out by hand all those barely legible issues which had been
hand-drawn and typed on stencils.

The advent of our first electric gestetner necessitated moving our printing mornings to the
hall in late 1991. A year later, after trying another cheap, old electric model we bought a
more modern electric machine, compliments of the defunct local Indoor Bowling Club, and
persevered with this machine until grants from WEL Energy and Trust Bank, added our to
our History book profits, enabled us in 1996 to go ahead and buy our first photocopier.

What a difference! For a year prior Barbara Thomas had been drawing up the ads on her
computer and, thanks to her husband, Neil’s generosity, photcopying those pages at Hamilton
Plumbing’s office. But now we could do the whole job on our photocopier. A band of
typists with computers now made a professional job of the copy, and the advertisements and
the cover. The E.Express took on a whole new look. We didn’t miss getting inky and
frustrated but have to admit that our printing time doubled from an average of three hours to
at least six! But paper wastage was now virtually nil so that was a plus. (NB: with our
present and far more up-to-date copier actual printing time is reduced down to little more
than two hours).

After one year in the co-ordinator role Paula and family moved to Australia and Denise Irvine
took over the position for the next four years. During this time one of Denise’s bigger
initiatives was getting Eureka’s history recorded and into print — a timely exercise before we
lost a whole generation of local historians. Sadly these history books, ‘Eureka 1874 — 1984°
are now no longer available but I am happy to loan a copy if you wish to read it.

The Easter colouring competition is also a 40 year old tradition,. In 1983 Chris Irvine
produced the first local telephone list, another ongoing tradition. For the first nine years of
E.Express printing Roger Moltzen was our helpful and supportive school principal and we
were also fortunate to have clever and obliging artists and typists like Diane Ammann,
Elizabeth Duncan, Diane Hinton and Ria van Vugt who continued for years. Many more
lovely ladies have served as treasurers, typists, artists and secretaries in ensuing years and I
must mention that our present copy and editorial secretary, Lin Buckley, has held that
position now for 35 years! Well done, Lin.



In 1985 I stepped up from Minute Secretary to Editor and have certainly appreciated the
support, loyalty and hard work put in over all these years by past and present dedicated
committee members, contributors, advertisers, distributors, auditors, Patrons and not least
local businessmen, Colin Duncan and Brian Insoll. I should probably here mention and thank
my long-suffering husband, Barry, too as his life has also revolved round the monthly
printings. A huge thank you to you all. But now let’s celebrate and reminisce, sadly at a new
date to be advised, due to the escalating COVID-19. i -

Meantime take care and keep yourselves safe.
Regards to all.

Gail Mayall

(Editor)

Helpful information details:

e Webpage
o www.covidi9.govt.nz
o Free government helpline
o 0800 779 997
o Or Healthline
o 0800 358 5453

ureka’s Little Library

Please feel welcome to take a book to read.

Note: you do NOT need to return the book when you have finished with it.

The Library will be kept stocked.




_SNIPPETS

DONATION THANKS. To Mervyn and Margaret Knauf

NEW GRANDCHILD CONGRATULATIONS to Michael and Gillian Brown of
Eureka Road who were delighted with the artival of a darling grand-daughter in
Wellington on 27 February. Wee Harriet was born on her brother Oliver’s second
birthday, a beautiful daughter for Jonathan and Emma Brown. Best wishes to all.

WELCOME TO EUREKA to Leah and Nick who have moved to 1524 Tauwhare
Road (ex Vin Jones). Leah works for Old McDonalds Day Care Centre on Ruakura
Road. Nick is a financial advisor at his family’s business, Carrick’s Financial
Partners for life. To contact Nick phone; 0279006163. Welcome to the district Leah

and Nick. -

E.EXPRESS 40™ BIRTHDAY LUNCH POSTPONEMENT.

It is with great regret we have had to postpone our celebration due to the Covid-19
requirements. We will certainly reschedule when the world gets back to normal! Meantime

do take care, look after each other, follow the guidelines, and stay well.

EASTER COLOURING COMPETITION,

Regrettably, we have had to cancel our Easter Colouring Competition this year. We have
always looked forward to seeing the colourful work and unique covers we receive from our
local children and young people. We will look forward to next year’s competition.

ANZAC DAY SERVICE

Due to the Covid-19 virus all Anzac Day Services have been cancelled.

At Eureka the flag will be lowered at 10.30 am on Saturday 25 April to pay respect to our
fallen heroes. If you would like to place a flower or poppy on the Cenotaph then, or at any
time during the day, you are most welcome. (Safe distances of course).

GULL EUREKA

Shop closed until further notice.

Petrol available 24/7 on prepay

For pipe fittings or other emergency repairs please phone Colin.

on 0272930555 or 8241773



WEATHER

Weather for Feb 2020

Rainfall total 6.4 mm

Rain Total for year 10 mm

Rainy days 7

Most daily rainfall 2.8mm 229 Feb
Temp high 306C 12+ Feb
Temp low 6.2C 10* Feb

launched in late 2019

Monthly meetings, garden visits,
guest speakers and more.

Find us on Facebook - search for
'Tauwhare Garden Club’, or contact
Pippa on 0272935184 for details




We have finally received the asbestos report from the Council, which I have sent to the
company who will install the heat pumps. There was a small amount of asbestos identified,
but very low. So now we wait again on the heat pumps. Still hoping to have them installed
before the winter. Guess these things take time.

Unfortunately, as with everything at the moment due to Covid-19 we are unable to have our
ANZAC day service. However, the flag will be lowered at 10.30 am as a sign of respect for
our fallen heroes. If you would like to come and place a poppy or a flower at all at that time
or during the day. Please do so.

Just to let you all know. Given the announcement and the current state of the Nation, the hall
will be closed until further notice. This will be assessed as things improve.

If you use the little library, please do not swap books. A small group of us will keep it
stacked up with books that have been sanitised. This is until further notice. Thank you for
your co-operation in this matter. '

Please stay safe and well. We are ONE and as a Nation we will get through this. Remember
to check up on neighbours. We are all spread out here and just can’t pop over the fence. We
need to make sure we are all safe and not lonely.

Below are the prices for the hall for this year. If you would like to book a function, contact
Gail Mayall 824 1758.

Usage Residents Non - Residents
Meeting Supper room $5 $25
Meeting Hall $15 $60
Social function $95 $160
Weddings & Dance $115 $250
Bond $400 Secretary’s Discretion | $400 Secretary’s discretion
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Accomplished Learners Striving for Success in Tomorrow’s World

Who would ever have imagined we would be in lock down due to a world-wide
virus? One day a movie will be made of this ...I'm frying to decide which actress
will play me &, The irony of us having “Connectedness” as our overarching
learning context is not lost on mel

Please be kind to yourselves in this difficult time.

Our teachers have been preparing for distance learning over the past few weeks
so were well equipped to have packs ready for parents. A community survey
showed overwhelmingly that there was simply not a robust internet system in
e _ most areas of our community which would make teaching digitally very

_Home Piglet. We're frustrating. Therefore we have prepared both a paper/book based pack for each

going home, because that's . . .
the best thing to do right now. student and a web based pack of appropriate learning sites.

Swimming Sporis

What a fabulous turn out to our school pichic and swimming
sports on Friday 6th March. it was particularly great to see so
many grandparents and great-grandparents there too and to
have such a strong sense of community and friendship. The
children showed us what they can do in the pool and, my
goodness, the skills and swimming styles were excellent, right
from 5 years old.

After 4 heats of semi-finals for the cup race we had Luke Bellamy,
Heath Rogerson, Connor Savage, Shavaun McCarthy, Austin
Savage and Harper Walton in the finals. Congratulations to
Connor Savage 1st, Heath Rogerson 2nd, Shavaun McCarthy 3rd
& Austin Savage 4th.

Junior Tabloids

Our junior children had a fun filled day at the Cluster Schools
Tabloids earlier this month. They thoroughly enjoyed all the
activities they were able to take part in. Thank you to all the
parents/whanau who came to support the children.

Fun On WheelsThe studenis have been bringing their scooters and
skateboards to school and practising their tricks and skills on the tennis
court. It has been fabulous to see them having so much fun, playing
together beautifully and really enjoying their time outside.

They even have signs and
pedestrian crossings now - we have
students setting up tracks each day
and making sure that everyone
follows the road rules.

e Safe, Be Kind

And remember, our school grounds are now closed to the public.




Pukeko Preschool is a small rural preschool nestled in the village of Tauwhare.
We are located at 20 Scotsman Valley Road down the driveway beside Tauwhare
School. We are licenced for 30 Children and are open from 7:30am-5:30pm
daily. We offer a session time of 8:45am-2:45pm or you can choose your hours
for daily baokings over 6hrs. We welcome children from Smonths old into our
beautiful new space for under 2's and all our staff warmly welcome you to pop on
in for a visit to meet us and explore our new building equipped for tamariki
Bmonths to 6yrs. Ph 07 824 0860 or email pukekopreschool@xira.co.nz

This past month has seen us welcome our new Centre Manager Karina Hart along
with new Families to our Pukeko whaanau. Our children have been very busily
focused on construction over the last month in all areas of play. Our newly
purchased mat for outdoors has supported many hours of story time, child led
music and construction with mobilo and blocks in.the fresh airl

We have moved our signs from our old building to our new building and feel a
nice homely connection from the old to the new!

We offer 20 hours Free ECE, contact us for more information, check out our
website www.pukekopreschool.org.nz or find us on Facebook ‘pukeko preschool in
Tauwhare'

Important Note: Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic we will be Temporarily
Closed - please keep an eye out on our Facebook page for a re-opening
date.




Hello there. I'm Pippa, and I'm passionate about reducing waste, self sufficiency and living a more

eco friendly life.

Last year, | started a blog and social media channels, writing about zero waste and eco living. You
can find it at www.eco-pippa.com and follow me on Facebook, Instagram, and Pinterest — just search

for ‘Eco Pippa’.

I have lived in Tauwhare for 13 years now, and enjoy living on a lifestyle block, with all the benefits
that go with it (as well as all the work involved!). My blog covers a range of ideas, including:

2]

gardening, particularly growing vegetables and fruit,

cooking and preserving food, to save money and avoid excess plastic packaging,
keeping lifestock, such as chickens for eggs and sheep for meat,

planting trees,

ideas for reducing waste, by taking on new habits one at a time,

saving and reusing water,

alternative energy generation such as solar power,

and many other new developments and stories in the area of environmental protection.

{ will write a short article on a different topic each month for this newsletter. Please get in touch if
you’d like me to cover a particular eco living idea. Thank you.

Pi

pa

.eCO-pippa.co




TASTE BUDS

Blueberry and White Chocolate Muffins

50z White Rice Flour 2 ¥ 0z Corn Flour
1-tsp Baking Powder Pinch of Salt

40z Sugar 3 % oz fine Cornmeal
60z White Chocolate Chips 4oz Fresh Blueberries
2 Large Eggs 30z Melted Butter

2 tsp Vanilla Extract 90z Buttermilk

1 ripe Mashed Banana

Preheat the oven to 400F/Gas mark 6. Line a 12-case muffin tin with paper muffin cases.

Sift together, rice flour, corn flour, baking powder and salt. Stir in sugar, corn meal, white chocolate
and blueberries. In another bowl, whisk eggs add melted butter, buttermilk and vanilla. Stir in
mashed banana. Make a ‘well’ in the dry ingredients and pour in the wet ingredients, stir lightly and
quickly till just combined. Spoon into muffin cases and bake 20-25 mins until golden, firm to the
touch and well risen. Serve warm or cold.

Cheesy Ham and Pineapple Muffins

12 Paper muffin cases 2 % cups Plain flour

1 tbs Baking powder A 1 tsp salt

200 g of ham off the bone, chopped 1 cup Tasty cheese, grated
1/3 ¢ snipped chives _ 1 tbs sugar

1 % cups milk 60g butter, melted:

410 can crushed pineapple, drained

Preheat oven to 180C. Put muffin cases into muffin tray. In a large bowl, sift flour, baking powder
and salt together. Stir in the ham, half the cheese, sugar and chives. Make a well in the center.

In a jug, whisk together milk, egg and butter. Fold into the flour mixture then add the pineapple until
just combined. Spoon mix into muffin cases bake for 20 mins until lightly golden. Sprinkle over the
remaining cheese and bake for 5 mins further. Serve warm or cold.




Who can you trust online?

in a recent expose, Vice (a prominent online lifestyle and technology magazine) showed that antivirus
company Avast was collecting and selling all of it's free users' web browsing data to other companies
such as Microsoft, Google and many others. This means that the company had basically unlimited
access to information about your online life, who you wrote to, what you wrote and where you wrote it.
This is obviously a huge invasion of privacy, and although the data was supposedly ‘anonymised’ prior
to resale to third party companies, experts believe it could easily be traced back to specific users by
some third parties if and when desired. And unfortunately it's nothing new.

Microsoft employees have been caught listening into calls made via Skype, and to audio recordings
made through Xbox game machines. Google's anonymous scraping of email data is well-known and
used to target advertising to you — as are your search terms when using Google, and data recorded by
Cortana (on Windows), Siri (on Apple devices) and ‘Ok Google’ (on Android phones). But the tactics of
Avast — and probably other ‘free' antivirus programs made in China like "360 Total Security” - take this
dynamic to a whole other level. With minimal effort, a third-party buying this data can find out more
about your online life than you yourself remember.

So what to do? Microsoft already tracks your activity within Windows, which is why they are pushing
so hard to get users into 'Microsoft Accounts' rather than 'local accounts’, so they can tie your data fo
an individual user. You can turn a lot of this stuff off, if you know how (search online for "Shutup10” to
find one good tool for this), but some of it will still get through. | remember a day when using a
computer didn't feel like a service, and was more like a using a tool. And | dislike the idea of being
spied on constantly. Certainly | won't recommend Avast to anyone in future, or Skype — but it seems
like it's getting harder to shut these corporations out of our home lives.

As an individual, here are some things you can do:

1. Switch to Linux. For most users, the difference between using Linux and Windows, for basic
things like web browsing, downloading pictures and emailing, is minimal. For things like office
software, it's a lot different. Of course it takes a bit of getting used to, and if you're a novice it
could be daunting, but you also don't need to worry about things like antivirus clients and the
like. Linux is a lot more secure than Windows.

2. Stop using Google to search, and use DuckDuckGo instead. DuckDuckGo is one of many
search engines which do not track users, and it's results are comparable.

3. Switch from Avast, if you're using it, to a better paid antivirus product like Eset's Internet
Security, or rely on Windows 10's built-in antivirus instead.

4. When a program asks you whether you want to opt-in to their 'customer experience
improvement program’, or similar, decline. Untick that box.

5. Don't use Skype, Messenger or Facetime for calls. Try Whatsapp instead, which is fully
encrypted end-to-end so others can't spy in.

6. Use Mozilla's Firefox web browser instead of Google’s Chrome or Microsoft's Edge. Mozilla is
a not-for-profit organisation and does not retain user data.

7. Stop giving money to services which take your data. Don't reward Microsoft or Apple by
buying their products.

Personally I'll still use Google occasionally, because | find the search results are better for some
things, and | suspect, as nefarious as they are, that they are less nefarious than the likes of Microsoft
or Avast. I've personally used Libreoffice, the free and open-source office package, for years and it's
every bit as good as Microsoft's offerings, though doubtless very different for those who are used to
MS Office. And personally | never recommend Outlook, due to the technical issues | see with it and
end users. To an extent there's a give-and-take with this sort of thing — Google only exists because it
is able to monetise using your search data and funnel ads to you accordingly. But there is a point at
which it becomes debatable that ‘free’ is worth the cost.

Email Matt on info@homepcsupport.co.nz or phone 0211348576.
$60 per hour or $50 for Grey Power cardholders, with no callout fee.




NEWS FROM YOUR WAIKATO DISTRICT COUNCILLOR
— 24 MARCH 2020

As | write this, New Zealand is 36 hours to total lockdown. Who could have imagined we would
be in this position when we joined our friends and family for the holiday season less than three
months ago? My nearly 95-year-old mother-in-law can’t comprehend what is
happening — as she said, “there has been nothing like this in my lifetime” and she
has lived through a depression, the London Blitz, rationing and blackout of WW2.

Councillors are now working from home. By law, elected members must be
physically present in a meeting in order for a quorum to be achieved. = When the
Government's Alert Level was raised to 3, moving to 4, a decision was made for
most Councillors to work from home. Council therefore met today for the last time
for four weeks to establish an Emergency Committee comprising the Mayor, Deputy Mayor, and
four Committee Chairpersons who will have authority to make urgent decisions if required. The
Mayor and CEO will continue to keep Councillors up to date with regular emails and online
discussions.

| am still available at any time if you would like to contact me (details below).

Waikato District Council’s essential services will continue — rubbish and recycling collection; there
will still be safe water for those on District supplies and key staff for urgent maintenance will be
on call. Most of our Council staff are working from home; all our offices, community facilities,
playgrounds, libraries, camping grounds and community halls are closed. Delivery of some
services will change but Council will continue to keep you updated through our website
www.waikatodistrict.govt.nz or on our Facebook page. You can still get assistance from our
Customer Services team by calling 0800 492 452.

Some other information to be aware of:
» Please do not send anything by post to a Council office. If you need to contact us, please
phone or email communications@waidc.govt.nz
o Council’s mail delivery service has been cancelled at this stage.
« Anything posted to Council over the past few days may not arrive at our offices.

Other news:

The Eureka/Tamahere Heritage Committee has been granted money {o put up signage on his-
torical sites in the two Wards. The design work has been put on hold during the current emer-
gency but we look forward to beginning this project later in the year.

Welcome rain arrived yesterday — 60mis over the last week in Puketaha. However please re-
member to check online for fire status before you light any fires. www.checkitsalright.nz

No community committees will be meeting in the foreseeable future, but | hope our local groups,
community committees, hall committees, heritage committees etc can continue to communicate

via email.

Please take care, stay at home and carefully follow the Governments recommendations so
the lockdown can be lifted soconer rather than later.

Contact me any time

Rob McGuire - Councillor Eureka Ward YWyaikato
Ph. 824 3696 / Mob 0274 970 966
Email: rob.mcguire@waidc.govt.nz
WDC Council free phone - 0800 492 452.
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animals nclading:

B Digital Radiography and-

& Consultations (byfa‘p'pcﬂmmeni only)
F Soft Tissue and Orthopaedic Surgery B PennHIP Certified

{61 Morrinsville-Road, Hamilfon; 3286
P’hone_ o7 856 4522, FaX‘ 07 856 9487 Email:
[es@news’teadvets co.nz

We§331te VW, newsteadvets tonz

‘Newstead Vets offera fll range of veterinary sefvices for small

& Referral to Spedialists

Full Laboratory Service

Ultrasonography

B NZVA Mrcreohlppmg Accredited Praclice 5 H'caspifa’ﬁsatibri

& Nutrition and Product Advice 8 Cremation Service

& Rural locatiof with ample parking = Séh Convenierit Online
ep

FURAL CONTRACTORS
., NEWZEALAND

Malze, Grass
it - Silage & Hay
Jackson Contracting ’ for Safel

o e ’ 7 .
Carawing Together

Services Include:

Baling, Round, Blg Square & Conventional

Spraying
Grass Silage — Chopper & Loader wagons
Malze Silage - Cultlvations, Planting & Harvesting |

Bulk & Hiab Cartage

ADVERTISING RATES

Classified Adverts Free

Small Business Adverts $10 /month
- x 10 insertions $80 /year

One Third Page Adverts $15 /month
-x 10 insertions $120 / year

One Half Page Adverts $20 / month
-x 10 insertions $160 /year

CONTACTS

Gail Mayall (Editor)

70 Eureka Road

Ph: 07 824 1758

Email; editor@eurekaexpress.co.nz

Glenys Middlemiss (Treasurer)
Ph: 07 824 1647

Email: tres.eurckaexpress@gmail.com




Professional Internet based systems development

TXT and Email Alerts and Reminders The INFO is
TXT Shortcodes for your business or club J @bc xyz etc.
Flight Status by TXTing your Flight to 8808 j Click here
Live Video and Audio Streaming on the Internet

@ & o o

) for more
information

Specialising in TXT & WEB Systems

www.ctas.co.nz |
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“Your animals,
our commitment.

We aim to strengthen the
health of our animal
community by providing
accessible, compassionate
and affordable,
guality veterinary care.”

1 If you aren't able to visit our practise

expertise right to your door or
paddock! '

Ph 07 889 0414




| EUREKA

| POULTRY FARM
13 Hooper Road

‘ Ph 824 1762

NIC & MARTIA STOLWVYK

Hobby Hens

Overcome the compaction of soil
- structures which result in excess
moisture on pasture surfaces,
shallow root systems and
restricted plant growth with our

soil aeration service. ' Young pullets from
. ’, 5 weeks to point-of -la
Contact: John & Craig Reed Great for lifestylers v
Ph: 07 824 1645 ! Bagged up chook manure

-

Hours Mon-Sat 8-6

COMPUTERISED

BULK SPREADERS LTD
Cartage & Spreading

safe water fast

Premium water tank cﬁeaning and puriﬁcation
without the premium price i:ag

Resolve smells bad tastes and contammatlon
No purchasing replacement water

No damage to inside of tanks

100% satisfaction guaranteed

FERTILIZER, LIME, UREA

Com p etitive Rates MlmstryofHeaIth recommend annua[ serwcmgofyourcollechon tanks
PETER JONES When were yours last cleaned?

027 496 3370 07 887 4000
26 years service in the
Morrinsville district

3
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HEART » HEALTHY - BEEF

Many options from 9m2 - 307m2 Pedigree + Commercial
Short term -+ long term Purebreeds For Sale
Call me to discuss your reguirements | Bulls, cows + yearlings
%k} J = - u& v&f&i : ;%Sﬁ,/'m,&é‘ Q\ } l g 4/)1




Your locai garden shed supplier of
NZ made, self assemble Garden Sheds
(Zincalume or Colour Steel)

 GETINTOUCH...

# EASY ASSEMBLY
# MADE TO LAST!

Waikato Shed Company
218 Hunter Road, Eureka,
Hamilton
Phone: 07 824 1045
Email: sales@nzgardensheds,co.nz

FRESH
APPLES & PEARS
STONEFRUIT IN SEASON

NEWSTEAD ORCHARD
552 Morrinsville Road

OPEN MON-SAT.
W J McMiken & Co
Morrinsville Road
Tel. 856 4478

LAWNMOWING &
GARDENING SERVICES

Professional lawn & garden-care service

Alex MacDonald

For free no-obligation quote:
Phone: 027 4797282

Email: macdonaldmowing@gmail.com

Ride-on mowing - spraying
Tree services - site maintenance

Servicing and installation
On all types of pumps
Full Water Treatment
Service Available
AREN ROSS
Tel. 8241 726 or 0274 346 571
Fax. 8241 879
Email: rosspumps@xira.co.nz

SPYVES PANEL SHOP

for all
Panel and paint requirements

AUTOROBOT GCHASSIS
and
ALIGNMENT MACHINE

Ph Bon or Karen 8241 850
Fax 8241 892
Mob 027 280 0348

HAIRFIELDS

HAIR DESIGN
95 HOOPER ROAD
Sharon Laurent
Full salon facility in Eureka
Total hair care professional

with many years experience
Agent for Nutrimetics also

Open Tuesday to ﬁ“&f;day
Late nights Tues/Thurs
Tel. 824 1712 or 027 280 5978 |

021 897 706
sam@samwarecelebrant.co.nz

www.samwarecelebrani.co.nz

BARBARISTA

Your local coffee & food trailer
Located at the Fureka Hall

Hours:
Monday - Friday
6:30am - 2pm

Eftpos & CC facilities available

*In a hurry?
Pre-order with Barb
021 241 3378

Please put a name

Hire The
Eumka Hall

Contact
Gail Mayall
07 824 1758

with your order




PETROL - DIESEL - LPG - OILS & LUBRICANTS

FARM SUPPLIES — GROCERY ITEMS

SHOP HOURS: MONDAY TO FRIDAY 7:30AM — 6:00PM
SATURDAY 8.00AM — 12.00PM

AND NOW: FUEL 24 X 7 PETROL & DIESEL FROM OPT (OUTDOOR
PAYMENT TERMINAL)

EFTPOS — RD1 FARM SOURCE - FARMLANDS — CARDLINK
AMEX — MASTERCARD — VISA

us on Facebook for discount daly and promotional information

For all your:

Ground Cultivation
Planting
Re-Grassing

Under Sowing
Grass Silage

Maize Silage

Digger &

Spray Requirements

Ph: 07 824 0894
Rebecca: 027 493 4476

Email: |
walling.contracting.ltd@gmail.com




(31h x 3.0w & 2.1h x 24w Roller Doors)

1.5 x10.5x 3.7

(3.1h x 3.0w & 21h x 2.7w Roller Doors)

12x12x3.7
(3.1h x 3.0w & 2.1h x 2.7w Roller Doors)

AMXTS)‘(Z’:.S

(31h x 3.0w & 2.1h x 3.0w Roller Doors)

$15,980 +gst
$18,377 inc!

$21,580 +gst
$24,817 incl

$24,250 +gst

$27,888 incl

$29;ZOO +gst
$33,580 incl

$20,315 incl

- $23780 +gst
' $27,347 incl.

. $26,475 +gst

$30,446 inc|
| $32285+gst
$37,128 incl




MO BULL SHEDS was created by the Waikato Shed Companyv'v" who have

been supplying and building sheds around the greater Waikato and beyond since
2005.

Every shed built by Waikato Sheds has been custom designed with some
containing quality extras like Aluminium Joinery, Vermin Flashings, Bird Brushes
etc. and to date the same shed design has not been repeated.

NO BULL SHEDS has been developed with the help of the Waikato Sheds

Team, who are passionate about good quality sheds, to provide the same quality
base components and design capability with a No Frills approach.

" Now, customers can get top quality shed pack systems at the lowest possible
prices without cutting corners.

The aim is to make the whole process as simplé as possible.

NO BULL SHEDS is a 100% Kiwi owned and operated company and is an
authorised distributor of the proven Fair Dinkum Sheds Group.

, SHEDS Provides

« 4 basic and popular shed styles to get started
» Price examples for shed packs with 2 - 3 sizes for each style

- The ability to customise the shed to suit your needs
. A basic shed layout is provided as a starting point to assist you to determine
~ your requirements |

AmioRigD birUTOR Hamilton Head Office » 07 824 1045 1 07 824 1046 = info@nobullsheds.co.nz
ﬂ;irdinkum" 218 Hunter Road, Eureka RD7, Hamilton 3287 | www.nobulisheds.co.nz WCAL)KQTPAS'\;H\F«D
——— SHEDS ) A
Real Yieds - Real Vel great sheds, done rightl

Taupo Office » 07 378 8582 { 07 378 8580 | 190 Kinloch Road, RD1, Taupo 3377
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